
Get your tickets now for the
Childline Carol concert

Children’s charity NSPCC Childline are holding a concert in
Central Hall Tollcross on Friday 2 December 2016.

Longstone Primary School Choir will be leading the singing
along with Edinburgh Schools Bass Ensemble, Edinburgh Schools
Rock Ensemble, St Augustine’s RC HS Baroque Ensemble and Leith
Academy Wind Band.

The  funds  raised  for  Childline  will  support  young  people
helped by the service.

Children can contact Childline 24 hours a day, 365 days a
year.Thousands of children from across Scotland contact the
free service each year via phone or online.

Doors open at 6pm and the concert starts at 6.30pm.

Tickets  are  now  on  sale.  For  more  information  go
to  www.edinburghchildlineconcert.eventbrite.co.uk
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